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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,


My delegation thanks the delegation of Honduras for presenting the national report and the update report and its commitment to the UPR cycle. 

We take note of various steps taken by Honduras to reform its judicial system and to combat human trafficking through implementation of the Trafficking in Persons Act.


The Islamic Republic of Iran present the following recommendations to Honduras:

1. Adopt legislation to regulate private security companies;

2. Prioritize promotion and protection of the rights of indigenous people during implementation of various economic projects in their territory; and

3. Take more effective measures to combat violence, especially against journalists.

I thank you.
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